[image: image1.jpg]St.Joseph’s R.C. Primary School

‘Through love and service, with Jesus in our hearts and heads, we can achieve anything.’





Tuesday 28th November 2022

EYFS Advent Fundraiser

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Advent is an important part in the Catholic liturgical calendar. A time for us to prepare ourselves for the coming of our Saviour. One of the ways in which we can prepare ourselves is to focus on helping and supporting others. Each class in school is therefore going to engage in a fundraising activity to raise funds for the homeless charity, Bed for a Night. This is the charity that we supported last Advent too - we raised enough to provide for 27 people to have beds for a night and a Christmas dinner). When we reflect upon Christmas we often think of family and being at home and as part of our social justice teaching in school, often the children then reflect on the fact that being homeless at Christmas must be incredibly difficult - even more so than the rest of the year. This is why we support this incredible charity. Please support your child and join us in opening a door of hope to some of the most vulnerable in our society this Advent by joining in with our fundraising activities. 

This year, we invite pupils in EYFS to take part in our ‘Christmas Cinema Afternoon’ on the last day of term, Friday 16th December.
As an entry fee, we ask for a donation between 50p - £1. There will be a Christmas themed movie in each room and refreshments given at the interval.
Donations welcome up to the afternoon of the film.
Many thanks for your continued support.
We wish you all a happy, healthy and holy Advent. 

Mrs Hale and Miss Clews
Reception class teachers
